From: Annlyon16@aol.com < Annlyon16@aol.com >

To: Kreusch, Arleen K LRB

Cc: gardella@acsu.buffalo.edu < gardella@acsu.buffalo.edu >; Daniel.Stapleton@niagaracounty.com

<Daniel.Stapleton@niagaracounty.com>; James.devald@niagaracounty.com

<James.devald@niagaracounty.com> Sent: Fri Jan 07 13:35:37 2011

Subject: Re: January 12 NFSS Conference Call (UNCLASSIFIED)

Arleen,

Thank you.

I think it would be helpful to clear up the USACE confusion regarding spring and fall data for the 2008 and 2009 NFSS environmental surveillance program, ahead of the meeting.

Would you please clarify the spring and fall total uranium results for 2008 and 2009 for well OW-11B for Dr. Gardella, Mr. Stapleton and Mr. Devald.

I would also like to refer to the amended fig 26 (based on the 2009 NFSS environmental surveillance report, sent out to you last week) during the discussion; please include that in the information sent out Monday.

I look forward to the opportunity to talk with the USACE project team.

Ann Roberts

In a message dated 1/7/2011 1:22:31 P.M. Central Standard Time, Arleen.K.Kreusch@usace.army.mil writes:

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED

Caveats: NONE

Hello Ann,

As an agenda for our conference call next week, we will be focusing on the information you have previously provided us and addressing your concerns in the order that they are presented in your letter of October 26, 2010.

We will e-mail information on Monday which will be used during our discussion to address your concerns. A call-in number will also be provided next week.

Sincerely,

Arleen K. Kreusch, APR Outreach Program Specialist US Army Corps of Engineers, Buffalo District 1776 Niagara Street Buffalo, NY 14207

Phone: 800-833-6390 (Option 4)

200.1e